

TODDLER NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear parents,

As summer is slowly ending, we will be moving into Fall. Please make sure your child brings a light jacket for the cooler weather to come.

This month we will be doing lots of fall activities with sensory play, outside play weather permitted, and using fine motor and gross motor skills. Reading shape and number books for learning time and songs.

We are welcoming a new toddler this month, Braxley!

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Kenzie, Ms. Jessica, or Ms. Kaylee

Reminders / Upcoming dates:

- Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. If you are running late or your child will not be attending school please be sure to call/text to keep our count to date.
- Please make sure to bring extra weather appropriate clothing just in case of any accidents.
- Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- \$2.50
- AALC is closed on Monday September 1st, 2025 for Labor Day!

Thank you,
Ms. Kenzie
Ms. Kaylee
Ms. Jessica